


development application process, residents must have time to prepare for, and attend the
meeting.  However, because the meeting has been scheduled with limited notice for
November 30 at 1:00pm, residents are limited in the ability to prepare for, and attend the
meeting. Those residents who work during the day, including myself, may not be able to
attend and participate at all, despite seeking to do so. 
 
My family's home is directly affected by the planning application. Accordingly, I would like to be able to
participate in, and attend the meeting given that the planning application raises long-term and
detrimental impacts for my community.
 
Thank you,
 
Caroline Vecchiarelli
 


